
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Wednesday, August 9, 2023 9:40 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 04611-2023 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: Increased electric bill 

Please, add to both Dockets 20230001 and 20230017. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, August 09, 2023 9:26 AM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Increased electric bill 

John, 

Please send to clerk's office. I am awaiting your response. Case# 1426799C, I will add your notes to CATS once I 
receive an email back from you. 

Thanks 

Consina 

-----Original Message-----
From: Goroti Nunez <go_ready90@icloud.com> 
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 9:44 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Increased electric bill 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

How far are we going to go on this. This is totally absurd. Everything has increased astronomically groceries, gas, cars 
housing and now FPL. Our electricity normally goes up due to the summer and our air conditioner runs non stop. And I 
work in the health care field, these poor patients who need oxygen 24/7 and on oxygen concentrator and run electricity 
how they are going to keep up. The are on fixed income. How are they going to pay these increases. Are they going 
have stop eating to keep on breathing. This is totally unfair. When gas prices went down a couple months ago FPL 
prices stayed the same. So how is it you increase the prices again! 

Sent from my iPhone 
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